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We hope to £ill up the 22 year-round units very quickly.
There was great interest in Elm Park before the delay occurrad.
We nhave readvertised the project. The "seascnal™ occupancy b
for the most part been lost, but we will take applications fo
the seasonal units and allow them to be occupied through Oct

We have contracted with the Portland property management £
of Walker-Mariow tc manage Elm park. They have assigned Chery
Paul to the project, She has worked very hard with us and we
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We would like to ask you to assist us in finding tenants
Elm Park, If you know of any families that might qualify, tell
them to pick up an application a2t Centroe Cultural in Cornelius or
contact Cherri Paul at 295-1906.

We also need te bring new memebers into the HDC. If you know
of anyone who is interested in joining, ask them to send 2 lsttex
expressing their interest in joining the HDC to our seoretary ROy

Malenski, His address is:

We urge you to drive by the project at your convenience to see
what we have accomplished., We'll see you in Eeptember.



